
OCEANIA MASTERS  
CHAMPIONSHIPS 

 
The Oceania Squash Federation is currently researching the history of the Oceania Masters 
Championships. 
 
The first Oceania Masters Squash Championships were held in 1993 and was hosted on an 
annual basis by Member Countries, until 2014.  With it becoming more difficult each year to 
secure a host country there were no Masters Championships held from 2015 to 2019.   
 
At the 2019 Annual General Meeting it was agreed the Masters Championships should be 
reintroduced, but held every 2 years rather than annually, in the alternate year to the Oceania 
Closed Championships.  It was recognised that travel across the Pacific was becoming more 
expensive and holding the Closed and Masters Championships in alternate years would be more 
financially viable for both hosts and players alike. 
 
The 2020 Masters Championships were 
scheduled to be hosted by New Caledonia, but 
unfortunately due to the Covid19 Pandemic this 
event was cancelled.  Consequently the 
rescheduled 2022 event was also cancelled. 
 
The next Oceania Masters Championships are 
scheduled to be held in 2024, which a host to be 
announced early 2023. 

 
 
To view historical records for the Oceania Masters Championships please refer to the 
“Past Results” page. 

 
 
 
 
 

INFORMATION REQUIRED 
If anyone has any information relating to past Oceania Masters Championships it would be 
appreciated if you could contact the Executive Officer (oceaniasquash@bigpond.com) so that we 
can complete more of our Oceania Masters records. 
 
We require information relating to where they were hosted and the final results.  
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